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Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

September 15th, 2010 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Visitors:  None 
 
New Members:  None 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Read & Accepted 
 
Last Meetings Minutes:  Read & Accepted 
 
Guest Speakers: None 
 
Old Business: 
 

• For further clarification it was stated electric planes should not be started                    
under the canopy. 

• Competitive flying for large models is difficult to promote because of the 
proximity of the trees. 

• Discussions continue with the parks to try and get a committed lease for the 10-
acre parcel of the flying field. 

 
New Business: 
 

• Brian Campbell mentioned perhaps a financial group from the club would be 
interested in purchasing land. 

• It was reported that a flyer named Nathan left two transmitters in a sliver case on 
Sunday 9/11/2010 at the field.  It will be put up on the web page in the lost and 
found to see if anyone knows what happened to them. 

• Rob will send telephone rosters by mail to anyone who doesn’t use e-mail.  You 
need to make a request direct to Rob. 
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• Web committee will be out of town for 3 weeks. 
• Air show for 9/17/10 has been cancelled. 
• Verlyn brought up litter at the field.  Jim asks everyone to take responsibility to 

clean up before they leave the field. 
 
Show & Tell 
 
Raffle: None 
 
Quarter Drawing : winner not in attendance. 
 
Meeting adjourned by Jim at 7:45 PM 
 
Minutes approved November 9, 2010. 


